Dear Parents,

Valentine's Day is quickly approaching. As they have done in the past several years, the Senior class is holding a Valentine's Fundraiser to help fund their senior trip. Please consider purchasing your child's Valentine gift through our fundraiser.

- 1. Order forms MUST be returned by <u>Tuesday, February 6</u>. **We will not accept any orders after this date, as we must make sure we have all supplies to complete gifts.**
- 2. Please complete <u>one order form per child</u>, even if they are in the same class. If you list multiple students on one order form, orders may not be correctly filled.
- 3. To be sure all orders are filled, please <u>turn forms into homeroom teachers only</u>. In the past, it has caused confusion with orders being turned into the office or placed in my box.
- 4. If selecting a candy, please circle your choice. If no choice is selected, we will choose based upon availability.
- 5. If you have any questions, please contact me directly at kathrynwest@hilltopchristianschool.com

Thank	you '	tor	your	suppor	rt!
-------	-------	-----	------	--------	-----

Kathryn West		
Senior Homeroom		
To:	From:	
Teacher's Name:		

Gift	Cost	Quantity	Total Cost
Stuffed Animal	\$5.50		
Stuffed Animal with Candy Choose: Gummy Bears, Lollipops, M&Ms	\$6.50		
Candy Choose: Gummy Bears, Lollipops, M&Ms	\$1.50		
Can of Orange Crush	\$1.25		
Song Choose from the list below	\$1.00		
		Total Paid	

Song Choices

- 1. Just the Way You Are
- 2. L-O-V-E
- 3. That's What Makes You Beautiful
- 4. You Are My Sunshine
- 5. Mr. Sandman

Forms are due to Homeroom Teachers no later than **Tuesday**, **February 6**.